COACHELLA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE NO. 1234.2

At its regular meeting on September 12, 2017, the Board of Directors of the Coachella
Valley Water District (“District”) will consider adoption of an Ordinance establishing
regional stormwater facility design standards and development requirements. The regular
meeting of the Board will be held at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, at the
following address: 75515 Hovley Lane East, Palm Desert, CA 92211. A copy of the full
Ordinance No. 1234.2, as proposed, shall be posted in the offices of the District at least 5
days prior to the Board meeting at which said Ordinance will be considered. The
District’s offices are located at the following addresses: 75515 Hovley Lane East, Palm
Desert, CA 92211 and 51501 Tyler Street, Coachella, CA 92236.

Summary of Ordinance

The Ordinance would make the determination that the District’s 100-Year Plus design
standard shall now apply to all existing District regional stormwater facilities and any
future regional stormwater facilities. Design standards shall apply to the regional
stormwater facilities including the Whitewater River/Coachella Valley Stormwater
Channel, Existing Tributary Regional Facilities, Existing Tributary Regional Facilities,
and Proposed Tributary Regional Stormwater Facilities. Certain factors would be utilized
for calculating the 100-Year Plus design standard for regional stormwater facilities in
regard to the following: 100-Year Flood, Freeboard for Incised Channels, and Freeboard
for Leveed Channels.
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